
Huddle Notes  
Historic Courthouse, Room 212  
Tuesday, November 15, 2016  
8:12am-8:45am 
 
 
Shane Schoeller, Greene County Clerk, opened the meeting.  He thanked all Greene County 
employees who worked the election.  He stated he tries to have a Greene County employee at 
every polling place because of their professionalism and knowledge of the county.  He also 
thanked the Sheriff’s Office for providing security at several polling places. 
 
Harold Bengsch congratulated Shane for using law enforcement. 
 
Janet Price congratulated Shane on the new election equipment and for the relative ease of 
working the election. 
 
Angie Crews gave a presentation created by Zingerman’s Community of Businesses for the 
Gathering of Games.  She focused on the following points: 
 
Believe in the power of beliefs. 

o Things are likely to go well when we actively choose to be happy and live joyful 
lives. 

o What do you believe about Open Book Management? 
� Builds trust, facilitates better decision making, builds relationships, makes 

new leaders, creates recognition and appreciation for success 
o Are your beliefs positive, neutral, or negative?  Your actions will follow your 

beliefs. 
o We can reverse negative belief cycles.  We can work on changing how we see 

things. 
o What is happening in the world is based upon what we believe. 

 
Huddle Challenge Entries: 

o Budget, IS, Juvenile, and Auditor Departments are participating in the challenge 
so far. 

� Challenge voting is pushed back to 12/13/16. 
� Entries will be accepted through 11/18/16. 

 
What brings value to your department?  How do you define it? 

o Auditor’s Office gave several examples. 
� Brought office together as a team to work on projects 
� We challenge ourselves instead of settling for as is. 
� We develop leadership skills, improve processes, open lines of 

communication with other departments. 
  


